
 

Pape-Dawson Engineers Announces Partnership With Costello 

September 5, 2023 
 
Pape-Dawson Engineers has partnered with Costello as part of its strategy to grow its industry-
leading civil engineering practice within Texas and across the United States. 
 
Established in 1991, Costello is a Houston-based civil engineering and surveying firm with 195 
employees between Houston and Austin. The firm’s impressive resume includes numerous water 
and wastewater facilities, master drainage plans, residential developments, and transportation 
projects. The partnership brings expanded capabilities to Pape-Dawson clients, including landscape 
architecture and structural services. 
 
“Costello’s reputation in the civil engineering industry and its consistent status as one of Houston’s 
Best Places to Work are both testaments to the values and success of the company’s leadership,” 
said Pape-Dawson CEO, Sam Dawson. “This partnership provides added resources and expertise 
to better serve our combined client base in one of the largest cities in the nation.” 
 
“Costello is thrilled to join the Pape-Dawson family,” said Dustin O’Neal, President/CEO of Costello. 
“We are excited to expand our capabilities, strengthen our commitment to serving our clients, and 
provide even more opportunities to our outstanding team members. Together, we are the premier 
firm in the state of Texas.” 
 
Link to original press release: 
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